
PUBLIC NOTICE 

February 18, 2020 
 

The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc. hereby provides notification and 
seeks comments from the public regarding the 2020-2024 Local Plan.  The plan can be viewed 
at www.skillupmissouri.org or at the Workforce Development Board office located at 150 South 
Limit Avenue, Suite 300, Sedalia, MO, Monday through Friday (except holidays) from 8:00 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m. 

The West Central Region 2020-2024 Local Plan will be available for public review and comment 
on February 18, 2020 for a minimum of 30 calendar days.  Interested parties may submit written 
comments to Linda Kirk, Executive Director, or Commissioner Jim Wheatley, Workforce 
Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc., 150 South Limit Avenue, Suite 300, Sedalia, MO 
65301; or to the Missouri Office of Workforce Development, P.O. Box 1087, Jefferson City, MO 
65102-1087. 
 

This process complies with the federal mandates of the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity 
Act [Public Law 113-128, Section 106(b)(3)&(4)]. 

 

 

 
The Workforce Development Board of Western Missouri, Inc. is an Equal Opportunity 
Employer. Auxiliary aids and services are available on request for individuals with 
disabilities.  TTY/TDD equipment via the Missouri Relay Service at 7-1-1. 

http://www.skillupmissouri.org/

